
Date: 

Email to:  office@uprfbmwed.org

Anthony Sessa, General Chairperson 
190 S. Broad St. 
Trenton, NJ 08608 

RE: Holiday Work Week Change 

Dear Sir and Brother, 

Please be advised that Gang wishes to change our work week so that we may 
(gang number) 

observe the holiday on  . 
Our regular tour of duty is  , 
headquartered at . 

EMPLOYEE # NAME SIGNATURE 

Requests must be submitted to office@uprfbmwed.org 14-days prior to the holiday 
for Amtrak to consider the request. Attach additional pages if necessary. 

PLEASE DO NOT EMAIL THIS FORM TO ANY OTHER OFFICER.

mailto:office@uprfbmwed.org



